
2018 Flood Damage Assessment 
Fort Atkinson Office of Emergency Management and Jefferson County Emergency Management is 

attempting to gauge the level of damages received to private properties in the City and the       

surrounding area. 

Wisconsin Emergency Management  is attempting to determine if individual assistance will be   

authorized for Jefferson County for damage occurring between 8/17 and 9/5, 2018. 

The chart below should help you determine if your property may qualify for assistance. 

City residents should contact our FORT OEM office at 920-563-7795 by Thursday 9/13 if you have 

incurred any damage which may be considered.  County residents should contact the Jefferson 

County Emergency Management Office at  920-674-7450 


